Verifone

2015-4-20

VeriFone Inc.

300 South Park Place Blvd.
Suite 100 and 200
Clearwater FL 33759
United States

ATTENTION: Telecommunications Certification Body (TCB)

Re: FCC SINGLE MODULAR CERTIFICATION RELATED DECLARATION

Dear Sir/Madam:
Product: RFID Reader Module
Model: UX301

In order to proceed with FCC Single Modular Certification, and pursuant to your request, this letter confirms
that the above stated products are developed with the following intent:

1. The product is not for sale in retail or to the general public or by mail order. It is sold to commercial
dealers or commercial end users only.

2. The product must be installed by specialized/licensed/trained professionals.
Special training is required to ensure that the product is installed in accordance to our recommendation in
the Installation Guide in order to achieve the product functional specification.

3. The intended end-use is for industrial and/or commercial applications only.

We thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Name: Don Perkins

Director, Engineering

Verifone, Inc.

Tel.: +1 (916) 625-1833
E-mail: Don_P3@verifone.com
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